

Huber Technology UK Newsletter

July 2020

Dear Reader,

It seems a long time ago since our last newsletter, and at the time we had no idea how the world was about to change.

Despite the challenges we have all faced, life at HUBER has continued as business as usual in many ways. Working closely with our customers, we have progressed new projects and ensured our machines are built and delivered on time, as well as continuing to carry out routine service and essential maintenance work.

This year has seen an expansion of our Hire Business, and we have set up a dedicated hire division, strategically located in the centre of the UK. We have added new machines to the fleet, including more of our ROTAMAT® Ro3 sludge screens and ROTAMAT® Ro9 Micro Strainers - and our customers seem to really value our ability to offer a quick response and flexible service.

We are delighted to have been shortlisted as finalists in this year's Water Industry Awards. Working with Kier Utilities & Rail and South West Water, we are amongst the finalists in the following categories:

- Asset Optimisation Initiative of the Year- TOTEX savings at Plymouth Central
- Most Innovative Use of existing technology Reshaping sludge dewatering

The winners will be revealed at a live virtual ceremony on **Thursday**, **30 July at 4pm**, so please feel free to register and join the event.

Like many others, we have made good use of online Webinars and training sessions over the past few months, to share knowledge of our products and solutions and discuss ideas with you. These have worked well, and have proved a useful way of keeping communication alive, when the usual site visits were more difficult.

Thinking ahead, we look forward to working with you to understand how you may change the way you want to work. By understanding your priorities, and consequently what you want the supply chain to do differently – we can adapt accordingly. Off-site build, asset resilience and remote condition monitoring are key themes going forward, as users look at their longer term contingency plans and consider how best to reduce the risks from potential future disruptions.

We are proud to be part of our industry and for the way it has continued to operate during the pandemic, And whilst none of us know what the future holds, at HUBER we have every reason to be positive and plan for a bright future.

Best wishes and stay safe.

Steve